

TRADITION • INNOVATION • COMMUNITY • ACHIEVEMENT

Monday 23rd March 2020

Dear Year 12's,

Re: Coronavirus update - Year 12 Update

I hope you are all keeping safe and well during these uncertain times we are facing.

As you may already be aware, following on from the Government's announcement we have been instructed to close the school to almost all children after Friday 20th March until further notice. Please note that this is a national closure so while it is a challenging situation, we are not alone.

Your teachers have all been working hard to ensure that you can access work every day that you would have had a normal lesson with them. You will be able to communicate with them via Show My Homework if you have any questions. Teachers may set work that requires online submission – it is important that you engage with this. Students who are completing coursework must continue to work on this and submit work to their teacher as per the deadlines set.

Students who are completing their EPQ – please continue with this and use Project Q so your supervisors can continue supporting you. Any queries please get in touch via Google classroom.

We would also like to start preparing you for UCAS for University applications and Apprenticeships so next week we will be sharing information about this on Google classroom.

The Sixth Form team will also be updating Google classroom and Twitter with regular posts as often as we can and sending out some activities for you to do at home to keep you busy and continue with your personal development. This means you will not only have work to complete during this time, but also the option to do something fun and creative whilst you are at home. We will have quizzes/assembly PowerPoints every Wednesday for our usual assembly slot. Please do tag us in on Twitter @FBA_SixthForm, in anything you do during this time that you can share as we want to continue to all be involved as a community.

It is important that you are staying indoors and keeping as safe as you possibly can. We are still here to support you so you can contact us via email or Google classroom should you wish to do so.

Yours sincerely,

oyal

Mrs K Loyal

Assistant Vice Principal/ Head of Sixth Form

The Frances Bardsley Academy for Girls, Brentwood Road, Romford, Essex RM1 2RR • Tel 01708 447368 info@fbaok.co.uk • www.fbaok.co.uk • Headteacher: Mr Julian Dutnall LLB BA MA

















